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Taylor Rose Foundation was established in 2018 by Troy Nelson, in memory of his beloved daughter Taylor Rose Nelson.  
Taylor, was a beautiful young lady with a bright future. She was an exceptional equestrian winning many types of competitions in and around the New England region. She loved her family, friends and her four legged babies. As beautiful and bright as she was, she also battled addiction with opioids and lost her life in a tragic automobile accident on December 3, 2016. 
Taylor Rose Foundation is a New Hampshire nonprofit foundation that focuses on children and young adults whose lives are affected by addiction. Empowering youth and young adults to live life clean and sober.

Taylor Rose Foundation provides scholarships for children and young adults who are at risk of addiction to attend programs to learn positive life skills, reach goals of success and break the cycle of addiction. 

The Taylor Rose Foundation is solely funded through generous donations throughout our communities and funds from her family.

“Empowering youth and young adults to live life clean and sober”
Taylor Rose Foundation Scholarship Application
To apply for the Taylor Rose Foundation scholarship, it is required to complete the attached information sheet and to write a letter expressing why he/she wishes to receive scholarship.
The youths parents or guardians are also required to provide a letter (no more than one page please) confirming the youth’s desire to receive scholarship describing the aspects of the youth’s character that relate to his/her benefit of scholarship.
A Note to Parents: In your letter, please specify the financial hardship. Please note that none of this information is required to receive scholarship support, but may helpful to the Scholarship Committee’s review process. 
Although the exact award levels do change from year to year, the Taylor Rose Foundation scholarship may not provide for the full cost of program tuition.
All applications are due on or before the 1st of every month to:



Christine Wenzel-Nelson



Taylor Rose Foundation
18 Abbie Drive



Weare, NH 03281


You may forward your application by email if that is more convenient to: trnfoundation2017@gmail.com. An email will be sent to the youth’s parent or guardian to confirm receipt of the application.
The Scholarship Committee will review the applications. The scholarship recipient and their parents or guardians will be notified by letter from The Taylor Rose Foundation.  Each scholarship will be made payable directly to the program youth will be attending.
You may direct questions about the scholarship to Christine Wenzel at the Taylor Rose Foundation (603)867-8624 or
e-mail at: trnfoundation2017@gmail.com.    
Taylor Rose Foundation
Applicant Information Sheet

Youths full name: ___________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________
Youth age: ________________

Names of Parent(s)/Legal Guardian(s): ___________________________

_____________________________________________________________
Home mailing address: _________________________________________
Best telephone number: (will only be used to notify acceptance)

Best email address for parents/legal guardians: (will only be used in regard to this scholarship & to confirm application receipt)

Type of scholarship requesting: _________________________________________
Is this your first time applying for the Taylor Rose Foundation scholarship? ____Yes 
____No
If no, was your application accepted and what type of scholarship did you receive? ______________________________________________________________________
Please complete and include this sheet with your scholarship application letters.
Parent/legal guardian signature__________________________________________

Date: _____________________________________________________________
